رسالة شكر من الجنرال بريان روبرتسون ردا على برقية اعترافاً بنتيجة مساهمته في المفاوضات في ٢٩ يوليو ١٩٥٤

BRITISH TRANSPORT COMMISSION

THE CHAIRMAN.

Tel-Ambanuder 7711.

ese, MARYLEBONE ROAD,

LONDON, N.W. L.

29th July, 1954.

Dear Prime mini, te.

I am much touched by the kind telegram which you sent me on the signature of the Heads of Agreement between your country and mine.

I have long been convinced of the necessity for placing relations between our countries on a better footing by the conclusion of such an agreement, and am very happy to know that you consider my small contribution in this regard to have been of some value.

May I take this opportunity of extending to you personally, and to your country, my very best wishes for the future.

Tom sing, brian H. Arbertan.

H.E. Gamel Abdul Nasser,